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Mr. Scott A. Powell
Frank 0. Burge, Jr. , P.C.
1620 First Alabama Bank Building
417 North Twentieth Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Birmingham, AL 35203 TO F01A-80-387

Dear Mr. Powell:

This is in response' to your letter dated July 10, 1980 sent to the
Department of Energy (D0E). In that letter you requested a copy of Long
Island Nuclear Service Corporation's application for licensing with the
Atomic Energy Commission as a nuclear waste transporter.

The DOE has referred your letter to our office for direct response to
you; however, our scarch indicates that the NRC has no documents subject

~

to your request. If you have any further questions, please feel free to
contact Mr. Dick Lavins of lay staff on (301) 492-8133.

Si cerely.-
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J . Fel on, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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